
Good morning, today is Wednesday, May 9th 
 
Just a reminder to eighth graders that tour guide applications are available for pick up at the Gateway 
Kiosk by the front office.  Due date for completed applications is this coming Friday, May 11th to the 
counseling office!  
 
Also 8th graders, don’t forget about t-shirt orders also due in the office by Friday.  
 
Are you due for some spring cleaning in your closet?  Start looking through your clothes and put 
anything aside that you would like to donate.  Gateway will be hosting a Clothes for Kids gently used 
clothing drive May 21-25. Stay tuned for more information.  
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


